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Comments: Dear Ms Garcia, I strongly oppose the Long Valley Exploration Drilling Project proposed by Kore

USA Ltd. (Kore Mining).  I have owned a home in Mammoth Lakes for over twenty years and learned to fly fish

on Hot Creek. Over the years, I have fished there more times than I can remember and it is a cherished place for

me and my family. Mining is known to be destructive to waterways and Hot creek is a pristine creek and canyon

that should not be harmed in anyway. It is very close to a resort town and provides peace, solitude, and fun for

many people. There are thousands of miles of land that can provide for mining. Please don't do it on Hot creek.

Jeffrey Reiner


